

Bleakhouse Primary School

Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, West Midlands, B68 9DS

Tel: 0121 422 2841

Headteacher: Mr. J. E. Bates BEd (Hons) PGDipEd MA MEd NPQH FCIEA CEA

E-mail: headteacher@bleakhouse.sandwell.sch.uk

Website: www.bleakhouseprimary.school/

13th October 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am pleased to inform you that we will be holding our Autumn Disco on Thursday 20^{th} October, KS1 (Year 1 and year 2) 5pm – 6pm and KS2 (Year 3 – Year 6) 6.30pm – 8pm.

The cost to attend the disco is £2.50.

From Monday 17th October your child will be able to pay for the disco. <u>Please send cash</u> for the disco into school with your child (preferably in a sealed named envelope) as prefects will visit each class and they will put your child's name on the list to attend.

Please note, in order to improve safety, the children will arrive at the main school entrance and will exit as follows –

Year 2 Year 4 and Year 6 - from the front of school (main entrance, right hand door when looking at the school from footpath).

Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5 – from the front of school (left hand door when looking at the school from footpath)

Squash, sweets and crisps will be on sale at the disco, you may wish to send a small amount of money with them on the night. It is your child's responsibility to look after their money.

Please ensure that you talk to your child about where you will be standing in order to collect them at the end of the disco.

Can I take this opportunity to remind you we break up on Thursday 20th October and return to school on Monday 31th October.

Yours sincerely

Mr. J. E. Bates Head Teacher











